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September 11 ,  2023 
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Kelsey Anderson, Publ ic  Information Officer 
Tigard Pol ice Department 
Phone: 971-708-2921  
Emai l :  Kelsey .Anderson@tigard-or.gov 
 

UPCOMING TRAFFIC SAFETY ENFORCEMENTS 
 
September is speed enforcement month and Tigard Pol ice off icers wi l l  be 
conducting several upcoming tra ff ic  safety enforcements.  
 
Driv ing safely  is cri t ical  year-round, but wi th kids back in school and more 
pedestrian and crosswalk traf f ic ,  i t ’s  an important t ime of year for us to remind 
drivers  about the dangers of speeding and other traff ic safety issues . From now 
unti l  the end of September,  our off icers  wi l l  be focusing on al l  aspects of traf f ic  
safety , and wi l l  be s ta ff ing dedicated enforcement miss ions on: 
 

• Seat belt  use 
• Distracted driv ing  
• Speed  

 
Please drive safely.  These miss ions are made possible through grants  from the 
National Highway Traff ic  Safety Administrat ion, in partnership with the Oregon 
Department of Transportation and Oregon Impact. 
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